
The Phil Fund
The Phil Fund has been established to provide an opportunity for our donors to acknowledge those special

individuals in their lives; to thank, to honour or to remember these friends of significance through a gift to

the Winnipeg Philharmonic Choir. Proceeds from this fund will support artistic initiatives to enhance the

performance of the choir.

This year, your gift will be recognized in a special program addition for the May 5, 2024 concert., A New

Eaarth.

Deadline for donations: April 15, 2024.

Gift enclosed Celebrating: (if “In Memory”, please indicate) PLEASE PRINT
BELOW

$ ______________________________________________________________________________________________

Donor information (PLEASE PRINT) I wish to remain anonymous.
Name: __________________________________________________________________________________________

Address: ________________________________________________________________________________________

City: _____________________________________________________________________

Postal Code: ____________________ Phone: ____________________________________

Email: ____________________________________________________________________

Method of Payment

Cash Cheque, payable to Winnipeg Philharmonic Choir E-Transfer to: info@thephil.ca Credit

Card

Card # __________________________________________________________________________________________

Expiry date (mm/yy) ________/________

Signature ________________________________________________________________________________________

Mail form to: P.O. Box 1616, Winnipeg, MB R3C 2Z6 Thank you for your support!

mailto:info@thephil.ca

